From: INFO <Information@tii.ie> 
Sent: Wednesday 21 December 2022 15:40
To: Sheila Kelly <skelly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Subject: RE: Item on our Agenda with Lucan Cllrs

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Kelly,
 
Thank you for your email of 18 November 2022 regarding the above. The position in relation to your enquiry is as follows.
 
Transport Infrastructure Ireland (TII) can confirm that the Regional Road Safety Engineer will review the safety record of the junction compared to other junctions and determine whether any remedial measures are required.
 
I hope that this information is of assistance to you.
 
Yours sincerely, 
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From: Sheila Kelly <skelly@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Sent: Friday 18 November 2022 11:39
To: INFO <Information@tii.ie>
Cc: John Hegarty <JHegarty@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Subject: Item on our Agenda with Lucan Cllrs
 
  
See below item listed for Lucan area committee meeting
 
Could we have your observations please
 
To ask the Chief Executive Officer for an update on information received from the TII in relation to any recently introduced measures to reduce speeding and increase safety at M50 junctions including the ones leading to and from the N4, in light of data the TII has on accidents occurring on the M50 and at its junctions with the N4.
 
Yours sincerely,
Sheila Kelly|
Administrative Officer|
Traffic, Maintenance, Road Safety & Parking Enforcement | 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department | 
( +353 1 4149000 Ext 3201 | Mobile +353 86 1723218 |
* skelly@sdublincoco.ie | www.sdcc.ie|-
P Please consider the Environment before printing this email.
LUPT is committed to the Council’s Customer Service Action Plan and Citizen’s Charter for a standard of excellence in public service.
Personal Data Privacy Rights: In order to provide the most effective and targeted range of services to meet the needs of the citizens, communities and businesses of South Dublin County and to comply with regulatory or legislative requirements, we will be required to collect, process and use certain types of information about people and organisations. This may include ‘personal data’ as defined by the Data Protection Acts and by the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and may relate to current, past and future service users. 
To learn more about the Council’s personal data privacy commitment please see our Personal Data Privacy Statement. 
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